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House Point Winners 

 

Our attendance this week is: 76.9% 

The National Average is: 95.5%

 

 

 
 

For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the 
government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be 
called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting 

Father, The Prince of Peace.   

Isaiah 9v6 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We have had so much to celebrate and enjoy this final week in the run up to Christmas.  Christingle oranges 
preparation, Christmas parties and a visit from Santa, Riding Lights performance, Christmas lunch and our 
Christingle service at St Matthew's Church! A HUGE thank you to you all for contributing to what has been a 
wonderful Christmassy week for our children at Naburn.  
All that remains is to say, I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 
 
Mrs Durham. 
 

 

Attendance House Winners 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY 6TH WE ARE CLOSED 

Back to school on Tuesday 7th January 

Friday 10th January is Young Voices for those attending 
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6th January School Closed – TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

7th January First day back at school 

10th January Young Voices 

14th February Break up for half term 

6th March World Book Day 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Dates for your  
diary 

 

JUST A REMINDER THAT WE HOLD OUR CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY EVERY THURSDAY AFTERNOON AT 2.50PM 

ALL PARENTS/CARERS WELCOME – WE’D LOVE TO 

SEE YOU THERE 

Celebration assembly 

 

York Minster Christmas Tree Festival 

The festival is being held at the Minster and runs until the 
5th January and includes a Naburn Primary school tree (in 
the North Quire Aisle) with handmade baubles made by 

the children 

Also we have a second tree that is the York Music Hub tree 
and this includes a bauble for Naburn school that if you 
scan the QR code you can listen to the children singing! 

 

 

  

 

To our WONDERFUL kitchen Julie for the lovely 

Christmas treats she brought for all the Children. And 

for just always been an amazing, lovely, happy presence 

in our school. 

We love you! 
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What a wonderful and enjoyable end to the term we’ve had! The children have finished the term 
as they began; continually amazing us with their enthusiasm and passion for learning. 

We wish all our families a safe and happy festive break. We will see you all when we open again 
on Tuesday 7th January where we have another term full of exciting activities and experiences 
planned. 

 

We have been so lucky once 
again to have had a magical 
Christmas event organised by 
Friends of Naburn! The children 
loved meeting Santa, playing 
party games and especially 
enjoyed The Night Before 
Christmas story. Thank you to 
Alexis and all the PTA for 
creating magical memories for 
our children and thank you to 
the families for their kind 
donations which make their 
work possible! 
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                                                    We have had a fun filled, festive week this week. On Tuesday, 
it was our Christmas party at the Village Hall, organised by our wonderful PTA. 
We played lots of exciting games, listened to The Night Before Christmas and 
had lots of lovely treats. We even had a visit from Father Christmas who 
brought us some amazing presents. Thank you, Santa!  
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                                                                    Y456 have had a fabulous final week of this loooong Autumn term! 

In Topic, we completed our WW1 propaganda posters and learned about the Christmas Truce and the 

end of the Great War.  We also heard about the family links of Luke, Jimmy, Edith and Mrs Noble to 

brave WW1 soldiers. Looking at photographs of those men, and learning about their involvement in 

the conflict, really did bring this part of history to life for us all. In English, having completed Room 13 

last Friday, we created posters encouraging other readers to experience this spine tingling novel ... if 

they dare! In Maths we successfully completed our fractions topic and, of course, we had a huge 

amount of Christmas fun - from an epic party (THANKYOU PTA!!) to a wonderful Riding Lights 

performance and a gorgeous Christmas lunch (THANKYOU JULIE!) and, of course, our beautiful 

Christingle service in church. At the time of writing, this event has not yet happened, but based on the 

rehearsals, it is going to be the most perfect start to our Christmas holidays! Have a wonderful break 

everybody and thankyou for all of your support this term. 
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